
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

March 14, 2023

Chairwoman Kay Granger 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capital 
Washington, DC 20515

Re: Community Support for the West Alabama Reconstruction Project

Dear Chairwoman Granger,

I am pleased to offer this letter supporting the Harris County Improvement District #3 (Upper Kirby Manage-
ment District), the Montrose Redevelopment Authority, and the Midtown Management District in their pursuit 
of FY24 Community Project Funding for the reconstruction of West Alabama from Buffalo Speedway to IH-69/
US-59. The reconstruction of this major east-west thoroughfare will create a safer corridor for all users, improve 
drainage conditions, and rehabilitate failing pavement. The improvements sought will improve the ability of indi-
viduals to access activity centers along West Alabama through Upper Kirby, Montrose, and Midtown by enhanc-
ing facilities for all types of users, including pedestrians and bicyclists.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn 


